
 

 

 


	New Township Flag Dedicated
	to Mayor’s Late Mother
	It was the last council meeting before Christmas, and a last-minute surprise addition to the agenda was a presentation of a new Wayne Township flag. Terry Vittorio, a resident of Siena Village in Wayne, came up to the podium during Wednesday night’s c...
	“As you all are aware, this township proudly flies three flags in front of this municipal building every day,” said Vittorio to the council members and the mayor. “We have noticed recently that the Wayne Township flag was looking a bit worn from expos...
	In the spirit of the season, several residents also baked cookies, which were gifted to all Wayne Township council members.



